
 

 


FOR HIS GLORY.
February 2021

Prayer 
Requests


• Pray for the children 
and caretakers who 
heard the Gospel during 
SOAR’s Stuff A 
Stocking distribution in 
January.


• Pray for our church 
partners in Abkhazia as 
they minister to people 
whose needs are 
compounded by Covid.

Contact us: 
1-888-388-7627


SOAR International 
Ministries 

140 Bidarka St. #1714 

Kenai, AK 99611


“Seek the Lord while He may be found; call on Him while He is near.”

Isaiah 55:6-7

Praises

• Open doors to pursue 

ministry and further 
relationships in 
Abkhazia.


• For all the contributors 
to Stuff A Stocking.


• For a wonderful Stuff A 
Stocking distribution in 
Russia and Abkhazia.


• Our Russian partner 
who has recovered 
from COVID.

Sharing Christ in Russia and Abkhazia.
Thank you.

We are thankful for God working in many lives during our Stuff A 
Stocking distribution last month in Russia & Abkhazia! While our team 
from the USA was not able to travel this year due to Covid, our partners 
in these countries were able to distribute Stockings to many orphans and 
at-risk children! What a privilege to give many of these children their 
first Bible in their own language!


While this distribution looked different 
from other years, we are so excited to hear 
of the impact it is having in the lives of 
those touched by Stuff a Stocking. From 
Ryazan, Russia Anatoly Redin writes, 
“But this  time  we  saw  their  joyful  
eyes.” Anatoly and his team were able to 
personally deliver the Stockings despite 
any COVID restrictions. 


While in Abkhazia, in the isolated village of Pskhu, our Abkhazian 
partners were able to deliver Stockings, Bibles 
and food parcels again this year. We were 
thrilled to hear our partners were able to 
continue that relationship with this remote 
mountain village!


We are grateful God has provided SOAR with 
partners like you. Words from Anatoly, “May 
the Lord help us to work for His Glory, for 
these precious kids.  May the Lord keep all of 
us.”


